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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 190302008
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  
What is the average length of stay of prisoners in each prison in England and Wales in the last year for which data is available?
Your request has been handled under the FOIA.
I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the attached Table 1 which shows the average time served in each prison in 2017 (latest currently available) in England and Wales.

Please note that that the averages presented in the table are a set of numbers corresponding to the length of stay in prison for each prisoner, however the median will provide a more accurate picture of the time served as it is not affected by either small or large time durations.
The count of prisoners presented in the table refers to the number of prisoners moving from one prison to another and therefore is a count of transfers meaning that prisoners may be counted more than once within the reporting period (2017).
Due to the nature of the data structure, it is not currently possible and within the timescale to report on the time served by inmates transferred to their last recorded prison in 2017.  
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